Cyberbullying

< Messages (2)

Contact >

Social media use is at an all-time high and has dangers that every user and every PARENT should know about. On 11/18/2014 learn strategies to protect your children against cyberbullying and other internet crimes. Parents will learn and identify lingo, symbols and sites that could put children at risk for cyber abuse.

Sussex Middle School Tuesday, November 18th 6:30pm - 8:00pm

All Sussex-Wantage parents and High Point parents and their children are encouraged to attend!

Door prizes including gift certificates provided by Center for Prevention!

Guest Speaker, David Fallon from Homeland Security.

A presentation by the Coalition for Healthy and Safe Communities

A program of the Center for Prevention and Counseling

THE CENTER



Sponsored by the Sussex Wantage Municipal Alliance

Send